


o Theme for the Spring GPO Council Meeting 2009 will be the Future of the FDLP.  
The conference will be April 20-22.  GPO will be sending direct invitations to 
library directors to attend and participate in the ongoing discussion. 

 
III.  Old Business 

• Update on FDTF virtual liaison program (Justin Otto, on behalf of Sarah Gewirtz, Chair) 
o There are currently seven volunteers, six librarians and one graduate student.  The 

graduate student will be a coordinator.  The volunt


